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NOTICE OF COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of Community Consolidated School 
District 15, Palatine, Cook County, Illinois, will hold a Committee of the Whole Meeting 
on Wednesday, September 25, 2019.  

The agenda is also being provided at this time.  

The meeting will be held at Walter R. Sundling Junior High School, 1100 Smith Street, 
Palatine, IL, at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 

  
 Laurie Heinz, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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